

FORT DAVIS INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

P.O. Box 1339 Fort Davis, TX 79734

Jess Williams Jones PO Box 1339 Fort Davis, TX 79734 (432) 426-4000 ext. 307 ijones@fdisd.com

5 April, 2022

Dear Parents, The Marfa Department of Health is scheduled to come to Fort Davis for a Covid vaccine / booster clinic on Apr 20, 2022. This vaccine is not mandatory. If you or your child would like to be vaccinated for Covid19, or are due for boosters, please contact me for more information. This will allow me to inform the Marfa HHS office of the quantities they will need to bring. They will set up in the boardroom of the administration building and will start at 10:00 am, tentatively. A parent or guardian must be present for all students under the age of 18.

The Department of Health will also be able to administer any delinquent vaccinations your student may have, or ones that will be required for next year. If you are interested in having these administered to your child, please contact me so that I may keep the HHS office informed of these quantities as well.

Sincerely, Jess Williams Jones District Nurse

432/426-4440 www.fdsid.com